
Dear Team, 

As we approach the upcoming statutory holiday, I would like to take a moment to express my 

sincere appreciation for all your hard work and dedication. 

This holiday is a well-deserved break that gives us the opportunity to recharge and spend time 

with our loved ones. Your commitment to excellence and teamwork has not gone unnoticed, and 

it is because of your efforts that we continue to succeed as an organization. 

Thank you for your contributions, and I hope you enjoy a wonderful holiday filled with joy and 

relaxation. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


